August 28, 2024



Hamilton Police Services - Office of Chief of Police 155 King William St Field Support Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation in support of the Good Shepherd Golf Classic.

With your help we are able to support vulnerable youth, women and children in our community as they work towards building a healthy and productive life.

Good Shepherd Youth Services inspires youth to dream, hope and achieve and we strengthen the community by believing that no youth stands alone. Good Shepherd Women's Services provides a place of safety and support for women and children dealing with abuse, poverty, homelessness and mental health issues.

The success of our programs depends on people like you – our friends, partners and donors. Thank you once again for your contribution to this event; we truly appreciate your support.

God Bless.

Cathy Wellwood
Chief Development Officer